
HELP WANTED 

The Town of Cornwall is looking for a Secretary/Minute Taker for our newly formed 

Development Review Board. The time expectation to start would be for one meeting a month, 

which would run approximately 3 hours. Minutes of the meeting would need to be produced in 

an electronic format within 5 days of the meeting. The starting pay would be $15.00 per hour. If 

you are interested in this position, please contact Ben Wood, Selectboard Member at 462-3216 or 

bwoodcornwall@gmail.com.  


